
 

Media Release 

Immediate Release 
 

On 10/16/2014, the Cabot Police Department received information about inappropriate contact 

between a Paraprofessional and a female student at the Junior High South School in Cabot. The case was 

immediately investigated by the Cabot Police Department Detectives. The juvenile female victim was 

interviewed at the Cabot Police Department about the alleged incident. A short time later, the female 

Paraprofessional was identified as Morgan Young, age 23 of Cabot. Immediately after the interview, 

Detectives made contact with Ms. Young at Junior High South. Ms. Young was taken to the Cabot Police 

Department Detective’s Office where she was interviewed. After Ms. Young’s interviewed, she was 

placed under arrest and booked into the Cabot Police Department Jail. Ms. Young is charged with Sexual 

Assualt in the 2nd Degree, which is a B Felony.  

The Cabot Police Department would like to thank that Cabot Public School District Officials that assisted. 

Ms. Young’s first appearance in Lonoke County Circuit Court will be 10/17/2014. She currently is on a no 

bond hold at the Cabot Police Department Jail.  

Further information on the incident will be released as it is available. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 
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Public Information Officer 
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